
B IDHA]NJ gHANDtsA KtsISHI VIsv(nVIpYmumVm
AICRP on Nematodes in Agriculture

Directorate of Research

, Nadia -7 41252, 
.W.B.

From:Dr. Shanowly Mondal (Ghosh), Assistant
Professor (Agril. Entomologt)and Officer in Charge

Ref. No.:

To
'fhe Registrar
llidhan Chandra Krishi Viswavidyalaya
M ohan ptr, N adia-7 4 1252

Mobile: +91 -983 107 4151

E-mail: shanowly@gmail.com

Date: A'7,06 q Zo.z2-

ffiililfr]fl/iltr
223198

)A\ts^'

Sub: Request for giving the notice of the programme of Nematode Awareness Day, 2022 rn the

website of B.C.K.V

Respected Sir.

I would like to inform you that the 17th Nematode Awareness Day,2022 is going to be

organized by AICRP on Nematodes in Agriculture , Kalyani centre. B.C.K.V.in collaboration with
AAPP (Association for Advancement in Plant Protection) BCKV on 7th July 2022 at

Krishi Vigyan Kendra at Ramakrishna Mission Ashrama"

In this context you are requested to kindly take necessary action to give the rrotice of the

programme of Nematode Aw'areness Day,2022 in the website of B.C.K.V
With regards

Yours faithfully,
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(S. Mondal Ghosh)


